
 

Hello again Monkeys and our wonderful Monkey Parents! 

I hope you are all ok. Here is the last week of English and Maths work for our summer term. 

I hope you enjoyed the ‘Talk for Writing’ pack that I sent you. I have another one for you. 

It is called Mavis the Magical Cat. Here is the link – 

https://www.talk4writing.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Reception-Unit.pdf  

 

Please let me know if you have any problems at all. 

For the Maths, please continue to follow the White Rose Maths -   

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/     It will have w/c 13th July written on it. It’s 

called ‘How many Legs’. 

I hope that you all have a fabulous summer. Keep safe and enjoy yourselves. Remember: little 

amounts of learning, and often, go a long way.  So please don’t forget that what you are doing is 

brilliant and you are all doing an amazing job! 

As always – I’m sending you all much love and best wishes, 

Mrs Karen Collier XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
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